
 

 

13 June 2014 

 

Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Goldfields Gas 
Pipeline   
 
 
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR GOLDFIELDS GAS PIPELINE ACCESS ARRANGEMENT REVISION 
PROPOSAL 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the time for Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd 
(GGT) to submit revisions for the proposed revised access arrangement for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline 
(GGP) from 16 June 2014 to 15 August 2014.  

Under rule 52(3) of the National Gas Rules, the Authority may extend the period for submitting an 
access arrangement revision proposal, but the period (or aggregate period) of extension cannot 
exceed 2 months. 

BACKGROUND 

On 30 May 2014, the Authority approved an election by GGT, not to treat the capacity from the 
expansion of the GGP as part of the covered pipeline for any purpose under the National Third Party 
Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline Systems (the Code). 

On 27 May 2014, GGT requested an extension to the date for submitting its access arrangement 
revisions proposal.  GGT requested an extension as it had to defer work on aspects of the proposal, 
pending a determination from the Authority. 

The Authority acknowledges that the timing of its determination has had an impact on GGT’s ability to 
submit its access arrangement revision proposal.  Therefore, the Authority approves GGT’s request to 
extend the date for submission of proposed revisions to the GGP access arrangement to 15 August 
2014. 
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